Hey Class of 1967,​
As some of you have seen/heard, we are planning a reunion for MCHS class of 1967. It will be our 55th class reunion and will be held on Friday, June 10th and Saturday June 11th, 2022. 

We are gathering Friday evening at 5:00 pm at Pelican’s Restaurant. You will be on your own for food and drink. 
On Saturday we have reserved 2 pavilions by the marina at Lake Draper for our afternoon. We will begin at 11:30 am and end when everyone goes home. We will have all the makings for sandwiches, along with chips, ice and water.  If you want something other than water, please BYOB! We recommend that you bring a bag/folding chair. If you would like to bring a side dish or dessert to share, please feel free to do so. 

The cost is $10.00 per person, for Saturday. There is no charge for Friday. To reserve your spot, please mail your check/money order to:
Janet Greer
141 Elmwood Drive
Tuttle, OK 73089

Please indicate if you will be attending Friday night, Saturday afternoon or both. We need to give Pelican's an approximate count for Friday night.  We also need to know how many for Saturday to ensure we have enough food for everyone.

If you know a classmate that may not be on this email, please contact them and let them know about the reunion.
Please mark your calendar for this event! We can't wait to see everyone.

Reunion Committee:
Janet Campbell Greer
Janis Sadler Baldwin
Debby Long Scott
Deborah Palmer McFarland
Karla Leimer Squires
Janie Hurst Ormiston
Ginger McBride Denise
